
 
 
 

August 23, 2020 
  

Western-Pacific Area - San Francisco District 
Post Offices Forced to Close due to Wildfires 

  
Fast moving wildfires throughout the San Francisco North Bay area has resulted in the temporary closure of several 
United States Post Offices.  

  
The following office is closed until further notice: 

  
Forestville Post Office 

6484 Mirabel Rd 

Forestville, CA 95436 

  
Customers are directed to go to the:  

  
North Bay Processing Facility 
1150 N McDowell Blvd 
Petaluma, CA 94999 

  
Hours for pick-up only,  
Monday-Friday   Noon-4:00pm.  

  
Customers are instructed to provide photo ID for mail pick up. 
  
 

### 

 
 

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
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To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 
  

Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy 
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